



## Chief Executive Officer Report June 2025

## **Operations Overview**

- We had our first meeting with Coontz roofing this month. They look to start work at the
  end of July or first of August. Currently there is a tentative completion time of
  September.
- Room remodeling is continuing.
- The purchase order for the Strong Mind van has been sent to the state and van ordering has been initiated.
- A little follow up regarding the lab move, we are going to have to hire an architect per state request for this project.
- Looking at clinic collections for June, we collected a total of \$695.64 up from \$489.74 at time of service.
- We continue to work on our outreach and marketing within our community and surrounding areas.